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5 October 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Homework Club 

At MECE we know that homework can provide an invaluable tool for students in their learning. 
As well as consolidating learning and recalling knowledge to strengthen their learning it can 
also be used to deepen their understanding or interests and address any misconceptions. At 
GCSE, homework is a vital part of making sure we complete the course.  
 
You may know that we run Homework Club in the library after school: the library is open until 
4.15pm Tuesday to Thursday to give students a quiet place to work, to seek support if they 
need and for access to computers and the printer. If you child finds working at home difficult 
or they lose concentration, please encourage them to make use of this resource as an efficient 
way for them to work through their homework.  
 
Please note that if students miss the deadline for their homework, they will be set a lunch time 
detention. If students need help with their homework, they must ask but will only have time to 
do so if they complete it when it is set, rather than leaving it until the night before. We expect 
students to organise themselves, please encourage them to check Show My Homework daily 
and to pack their bags the night before with their timetable to hand.  
 
We greatly appreciate your support in this endeavour.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Hills 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


